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8th September 2017
Dear Parents/Carers

The school photographer will be here to take the children’s photographs on Thursday 14th September.  Any parents who would like a photograph with siblings who are not currently attending the junior school are welcome to come to reception between 8.30 and 9.00am.

Parents will need to stay with their children and take siblings back to the infant school once the photo has been taken.
Any parents wishing to have a sibling photograph taken should return the attached form as soon as possible before the end of term
.
Yours Sincerely

Mr C Holmes

Headteacher
Sibling Photos – Thursday 14th September
Child’s Name:______________________________
Class:
___________

I would like to have a sibling photo taken on 14th September and will bring my children to reception between 8:30 and 9:00am  

Parent/Carer Signature:
__________________________________
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